REQUEST FOR TECHNICAL CHANGE


AGENCY:	NC BOARD OF PHARMACY
RULE CITATION:	21 NCAC 46 .1601
DEADLINE FOR RECEIPT:	2012
The Rules Review Commission staff has completed its opinion review of this rule or set of rules your agency filed with the RRC for review by the RRC at its next meeting.  The Commission has not yet met and therefore there has not been a determination as to whether the rule will be approved.  You may call this office to inquire concerning the staff recommendation.

In reviewing these rules, the staff determined that one or more technical changes need to be made. Approval of any rule is contingent on making this technical change as set out in G.S. 150B-21.10.
In (d)(2) please change “required” to “provided.”
In (d)(3) there is a requirement to provide social security numbers for various individuals. My understanding is that no one is required to provide those numbers to anyone except their employer or financial agency. Please cite the authority to require those numbers or delete the requirement.
Please retype or otherwise correct the rule(s) or submission form(s) as necessary and deliver it to our office at 1711 New Hope Church Rd, Raleigh, North Carolina 27609.

If you have any questions or problems concerning this request, please contact me.


Joseph J. DeLuca, Jr.
Commission Counsel

